
 

 

[Schultze, Mary Russ] 
 
 

Mrs. Mary Schultze 

 
Mrs. Mary Green Schultze, 92, 4 Burwell street, Little Falls, died Sunday 

morning at Little Falls Hospital, where she had been a patient for two days.  
Mrs. Schultze had resided with her daughter, Mrs. Fred Irving, 4 Burwell 

street, for a number of years and had lived in Canajoharie for 40 years 
before residing in Little Falls. 

Born May 29, 1867, in Sprakers, she was the daughter of Andrew and 

Eliza M. Smith Russ.  Her marriage to William Green took place in Fort Plain 
in 1881. 

Mr. Green died in 1895 and in 1909, she was married to Charles Schultze, 
the ceremony taking place in Fort Plain.  Mr. Schultze died in 1913. 

The deceased was a member of St. Paul’s Universalist Church, Little Falls, 
and a charter member of the Class of the Friendly Heart of the church. 

Surviving are a daughter, Mrs. Fred Irving, Little Falls; a stepdaughter, 
Mrs. Walter Shubert, Canajoharie; five grandchildren, Dr. Mary Irving, Little 

Falls, Richard Irving, East Herkimer, Mrs. Allen Blackford, Harry Bills and 
Judson Bills, all of California; four great-grandchildren and seven great-

great-grandchildren. 
The funeral was held Wednesday afternoon at 2 from the Chapman 

Funeral Home, Little Falls, with Rev. Robert W. Sterling, pastor of St. Paul’s 
Universalist Church officiating.  Burial was made in Fort Plain Cemetery. 
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